

October 20, 2020

Dr Alexey V Kuznetsov

Director, Institute of Scientific Information for Social Sciences Russian Academy of Sciences

Dear Dr Alexey V Kuznetsov

APPRECIATION FOR SPEAKING AT NIAD 2020

On behalf of the co-organisers of New Inclusive Asia Dialogue 2020 (NIAD 2020), I would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude to you for your presentation at NIAD, which was held online on October 15, 2020.

I am pleased to inform that the organisers have received very positive feedbacks from the participants of NIAD 2020. The event was indeed an impressive gathering of academics, scholars, senior corporate executives and government officials. A panel comprising 14 speakers from 8 countries presented their expert views and shared valuable insights on the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on Asia's geopolitical landscape, global supply chain and digital transformation.

Without question, your participation has contributed enormously to the success of NIAD 2020.

We wish to thank you once again for your time and effort, and hope you could join us in our future events .

In the meantime, wishing you all the best.

Yours sincerely,

Koh King Kee President

Centre for New Inclusive Asia